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Love, Connect and Serve on the Journey with Christ 



Looking for more information?  If you’d like to learn more about something you 
heard during Crossroads announcements regarding upcoming events or the ministries at 
Crossroads, please visit our Welcome Center Kiosk located in the Connection Area or visit 
our website at www.crossroadsefc.com. 

WE’RE SO GLAD YOU’RE HERE!  Thanks for joining us today!  We don’t want to miss 
the opportunity of connecting with you.  So, whether you are visiting for the first time or 
are a regular attendee please take a moment to fill out the Blue Connection Card in the 
seat pocket in front of you.  Please return it to the seat pocket or leave it on your seat. 
 

If you would like to give toward the ministries of Crossroads Church, please place your 
gift in one of the Tithes and Offerings Boxes located at each Worship Center exit.  Online 
giving is also available on our website at www.crossroadsefc.com                                                                            

Welcome announcements 

In order to make our services available online and in other locations, photography and video recordings may take place while 
you’re here at Crossroads.  Your presence signifies your consent for Crossroads Church to use your image.  Thanks for your 
cooperation.                           

We wanted you to know that… 
- Assisted hearing devices are available during our services at the Welcome Kiosk. 
- Once a worship service has begun, we ask that all entering and exiting the            

Worship Center use the east or west doors (not the center, please).   
- Misplaced something?  If so, please check the Welcome Kiosk for lost & found items. 

did you know... 

 Lost and Found = If you have misplaced something here at the church, please 

check our Lost and Found which is located at the Welcome Kiosk in the  

Connection Area.   

 Sermons Online = All of our Sunday morning messages are posted on the 

church website.  You can watch or listen to them at crossroadsefc.com. 

 Sermons on CD = You can request a copy of a Sunday morning message on 

CD.  Simply fill out a CD request form which can be found on the table next to 

the sound booth.  A $1.00 donation is requested per CD but not required. 

 Today is ‘Move Up Sunday’! All kids and students will move up to their 
new grades, small groups, or ministry environments today, August 5th. 
Check out the bulletin insert this week for move up details.  

 Thank you for your response and attendance at the Next Gen Tailgate 
event on Friday evening.  We had a great time meeting you and look for-
ward to serving you during the coming school year.  

faith community nursing... 

As we reach the peak of summer, something for parents to remember is water safety.   
Except for congenital disorders, drowning is the number one cause of death in children 
ages 1-4. Here are some tips: 
The U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission’s Pool Safety campaign has been work-
ing to spread the word about drowning prevention. Its tips include: 
 1. Never leave a child unattended in or near water. 
 2. Teach children how to swim. 
 3. Teach children to stay away from drains. 
 4. Ensure all pools and spas – both in your backyard and any public pool you may visit –   
      have compliant drain covers. 
 5. Install proper barriers, covers, and alarms on and around your pool and spa. 
 6. Know how to perform CPR on children and adults. 
 
For more information, I also encourage EVERYONE to visit www.levislegacy.com  to 
consider obtaining the "Water Guardian" tags, invented by mom Nicole Hughes, in 
response to her own loss. 

 Ladies be sure to sign up this month for the Women's Retreat coming up  
September 14-15. This will be a fun time to get to know other women of  
Crossroads and be encouraged in your walk with the Lord. Sign up begins 
on August 19th in the Connection Area.  The last day to sign up is  
September 2nd!  Don't miss this opportunity!  

 Crossroads Women’s Ministry presents the movie: “A Walk to Remem-
ber” on Friday, August 24th, at 6:30pm in the Station for FREE!!  Follow the  
aimless life of high school senior, Landon, and the life of a dedicated  
Christian, Jamie, whom Landon and his friends scorn and make fun of.   
Experience Jamie's witness to Landon and how it impacts and changes his 
life.  This movie is for ages 13-90!  Bring your daughter, granddaughter, 
niece, friend or neighbor!  Bring a lawn chair or blanket to sit on and a  
favorite snack or soda to share.  Enjoy a great night of fellowship with your  
Crossroads sisters!! 

http://www.levislegacy.com

